
 Craig Unruh AT&T Services, Inc.  
 Regional Vice President- 909 Chestnut, Suite 3518 
 Legislative and Regulatory Affairs St. Louis, MO 63101 
  314-244-9876  
  craig.unruh@att.com 

 

 

 
June 5, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Secretary of the Commission  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 
 
 
Dear Secretary of the Commission: 
 
Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri, is revising its access services tariff 
(P.S.C. Mo.-No. 36) to add a new service called AT&T Dedicated Ethernet Service. 
 
The issued and effective dates of this revision are June 5 and July 5, 2015 respectively. 
 
Please refer any questions on this matter to Craig Unruh on 314.244.9876. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Craig Unruh                 I certify that a copy of the foregoing, including  
      attachments, is being sent via e-mail to the Office of 

Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov this 5th 
day of June, 2015. 

 
Craig Unruh 
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